
Recommendation to approve 

Submitted by: Ben Wiley

Recommendation: 
It is recommended that the BESD Board of Education approve the following new course at our high 
schools for the 2025-2026 school year.

USU ITLS 2500 – Principles of Educational Instruction - 

Recommended Motion:
I move that we approve the new course for the Box Elder School District as was presented 
beginning the 2025-2026 school year and beyond.

Background: Students explore educational-related technology paired with a hands-on internship 
experience. This student internship is a student teaching type of experience. Students will also work on 
teacher-provided projects, such as developing and modifying curriculum, creating lesson plans, etc., for 
current educators.

Policy Implications: None

Financial Implications: District will be charged the current fee that exists with Bridgerland.

Staff Implications: None – No new staff will be hired to cover this course.


